
Congratulations to Sydney Putnam for being chosen to attend the 

Governor's School for Entrepreneurship. Sydney is a freshman at GCHS.  

 

GSE is a three-week program designed to allow high school students to 

enhance their natural entrepreneurial tendencies. Students are grouped 

into teams and challenged to design a new or improved product or 

service. They write business plans and pitch their ideas to a panel of 

judges. Sydney is excited to combine her love for science with business. 

She would like to focus on creating sustainable products that benefit 

both consumers and the environment. Her new adventure begins this 

summer at Northern Kentucky University. Congratulations Sydney! 


